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ANNEX B:  STATEMENT TO CONFIRM UNDERSTANDING OF THE PIO                 

 PROCUREMENT GUIDELINES & ETHICAL CODE  

  

I have read and understood the PIO Procurement Guidelines and I am aware of my 

responsibilities when making any purchase of goods or services on behalf of the Government 

of Pitcairn Islands.  
  

  

  

  

Signed :     

 
  

  

Name :      

  

  

  

Date       :  

  

 

 


